
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    

                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

 

 

               
 

Dear Parents, 

This week there has been lots of excitement. Our Year 4-6 

children have been away on their residential to Grendon 

Outdoor centre. They came back full of excited tales and a 

little exhausted!  An enormous thank you to, Mr Causebrook, 

Mrs Vivian and Mrs Mills for taking the children. 

In Willow Class we were delighted to meet another real life 

superhero  this week. Mrs Campion told the children about 

her role in the Police Force and brought a police car along 

too!  

 Tomorrow (Friday) we are having our May Procession 

in honour of Mary at 11am. This was rescheduled from 

last week when we were rained out. Please do come and 

join us, we start at the church. 

Have an enjoyable half term break . 

Mrs K. Yuen 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           
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House Point Totals 

1757 

 

1523 

 

2145 
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w/c 29
th

 May – Half Term Holiday 

6
th

 June - Oak Class Visit to Ashmolean Museum-  Ancient 

Greeks 

10
th

 June – First Holy Communion 

15
th

 June – Sports Day 

16
th

 June – Whole School Mass in Thanksgiving for First 

Holy Communion 

19
th

 – 21
st

 June – Bikeability for Year 5 

29
th

 June – Mass for Feast of St Peter and Paul 

14
th

 July – Reports out to parents 

21
st

  July –End of School year Mass 9.30am  and leavers 

assembly ( time tbc) 

 

 

 

 

.                                                    Grendon 2017 

 

Come and join Mrs Yuen for tea and chatter in 

the Den. The Grendon photos will be displayed 

on the screen.  

Headteacher coffee Morning – Tuesday 
6th June at 9am 

 

 

 

 

  

Willow Class – Police visit 

 

 

 They 

The children 

thoroughly 

enjoyed hearing 

about the role of 

the Police.  
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